Consulting on school admission numbers

We are looking to reduce the number of school places offered to reception pupilsin
eight primary schools in the borough to help schools to better plan for future resources.

We want to make sure people have the chance to have their voice heard, so please see
our consultation document for full details.

The changes would be in place for the school year 2026/27 at the following schools:
e Radstock Primary School
e Robert Piggott CofE Infant School
e The Colleton Primary School
e Gorse Ride Infant School
o Gorse Ride Junior School
e Bearwood Primary School
e Winnersh Primary School
e Walter Infant School

There are currently significantly more primary school places in Wokingham borough
than are needed.

This is due to a decline in the birth rate, which is steeper in the borough than the
national average. Families moving into new housing as well as other demographics of
local areas mean not all schools have experienced the same decline in applications.

These changes have a major impact on school operations, as funding received is per
child, not per class.

By reducing school places offered, these proposals will allow schools to structure and
plan more effectively and be more financially stable, all leading to better quality
education.


https://engage.wokingham.gov.uk/en-GB/projects/school-admission-arrangements-2026-27

